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Blueprint Executive Committee Meeting 
In-Person May 16th, 2024 

10:00 am – 12:00 pm 
 
Sally Fox Conference Center 
Waterbury State Office Complex  
 280 State Dr. Waterbury, Vermont 

AGENDA 

 

 

1. Welcome and introductions 

   John M. Saroyan, MD, Executive Director    (10 minutes) 

 

2. Presentations 

 

a. Pregnancy Intention Initiative and Spoke Policy Budget Reimbursement 

Review and Update  

 Presenter: Caleb Denton, MPS    (5 minutes) 

         Data Analytics and Information Administrator 

 

b. Specialty Quality Improvement Facilitation: Scope of Work and Updates 

 Presenter: Monique Thompson, ND    (15 minutes) 

        Specialty Quality Improvement Facilitator  

 

c. Vermont Blueprint Palliative Care Measures 

 Presenters: Amy Kinner, Director of Health Analytics (20 minutes) 

          Hiroko Meserve, Data Scientist  

          ONPOINT Health Data                

 

d. Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Vermont’s Expansion for Coverage of MOUD 

Related Services 

Presenters: Tom Weigel, MD, Vice President & Chief Medical Officer  

Lou McLaren, Director, Provider Services   (20 minutes) 
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e. DULCE/Pediatric update 

 Presenter: Ilisa Stalberg, MSS, MLSP,    (10 minutes) 

 Director, Family and Child Health, Vermont Department of Health 

           

 

f. Overview of Vermont Health Care Reform and Federal AHEAD Model  

 Presenters: Wendy Trafton, Deputy Director Health Care Reform 

 Pat Jones, Interim Director of Health Care Reform (20 minutes) 

 

3. Discussion and Wrap Up  

  John M. Saroyan, MD, Executive Director  

 

 

Please contact Nichole Bachand, Blueprint for Health Administrative Assistant, with any 

questions at: Nichole.bachand@partner.vermont.gov 
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